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Board Meeting


July 15, 2004

ROLL CALL

EMPLOY ARCHITECT/ENGINEER FOR

INSTRUCTIONAL FACILITY, COLLEGE OF BUSINESS, URBANA

Action:
Approve Employment of Architect/Engineer for College of Business Instructional Facility, Urbana 

Funding:
Gift Funds

This proposed new state-of-the-art instructional facility of approximately 153,900 gross square feet for the College of Business will accommodate the MBA Program, the Undergraduate Affairs Program, and the Accountancy Program, as well as off-campus guests.  The new building will address both quantitative and qualitative space needs to support modern instructional styles.  All program elements embody the college’s long-standing commitment to excellence in scholarship, teaching, and service.

At the September 11, 2003, meeting, the board approved the employment of Phillips Swager & Associates (with Cesar Pelli & Associates), Peoria, Illinois, for professional services required through the design development phase at a fee of $1,455,000 including reimbursables.  In order for the project to proceed, it is necessary to employ Phillips Swager & Associates for the required professional services through construction documents.  The board will be asked to approve additional phases for professional services and project approval at the time funds for construction are identified.

Accordingly, the President of the University with the concurrence of the appropriate University officers recommends that Phillips Swager & Associates (with Cesar Pelli & Associates), Peoria, Illinois, be employed for the professional services required through the construction document phase at a fee of $1,663,000, including reimbursables. 

Funds for the contract are available from private gift funds.

 Approved by the Board of Trustees,


 July 15, 2004
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